
End of Term Newsletter 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We’re looking forward to the next few weeks as we approach our summer 

holidays.  Here are some dates for the diary! 

A separate newsletter has been sent to our P7 parents for some special 

events. 

Tuesday 6th June & Wednesday 7th June 

P6s at Buoyed-Up 

Our P6s are off to Castle Semple in Lochwinnoch to complete their 

Buoyed-Up sessions – have a great time! 

 

Wednesday 8th June 10.00 – 11.00 

Primary 1 Induction Day 

We are looking forward to welcoming our new Primary 1 children to 

school and meeting our new (and old!) parents/carers – welcome to 

Glencoats Primary! 

 

Friday 9th June 1.00 – 3.00 

GLENCOATS GAFTAS EVENT FOR P3, 4 & 5 PARENTS/CARERS 

Parents/carers of classes P3, P4, P5 are invited to join us in the hall for 

the grand showing of our Glencoats GAFTAS movies – you are in for a 

real treat!  The screening will be followed by the GAFTA Awards – a real 

red-carpet event! 

 

Friday 16th June 

Primary 5 Joint Project Celebration Event with St Fergus 

Primary 5 children have been working with P5s from St Fergus this 

year on a range of collaborative learning sessions.  They will be taking 

part in different celebration activities – children should wear comfy 

own clothes on the day. 

 

Friday 16th June 

Primary 7 Joint Project Celebration Event with St Fergus 

Primary 7 children have been working with P7s from St Fergus this 

year on a range of collaborative learning sessions focusing on equality 

including joint workshops with Nil by Mouth looking at Anti-

Sectarianism. 

Parents/carers of P7 and P6/7 are invited to join us all in the Tannahill 

Centre at 1.30pm for a game of family bingo and a cuppa followed by a 

chance to celebrate our joint community mural created by the children 

in both schools and supported by a local artist – we are all very proud 

of the work! 



Wednesday 21st June 2.00pm 

Primary 1 Graduation 

Parents/carers of Primary 1 children are invited to join us to celebrate 

the end of their P1 year with us in Glencoats – we look forward to 

welcoming you on the day. 

 

Monday 26th June 

DIVERSITY FUN DAY 

As part of our LGBT Charter work, we are going to have a Rainbow 

Disco in the afternoon to celebrate LGBT equality.  Children can wear 

colourful rainbow clothes and can opt to have a small face-painted 

rainbow if they wish on the day (this is not compulsory).  Please be 

reassured that any discussions around equality and LGBT will be 

age/stage appropriate. 

Thanks to our Parent Council for providing snack treats for the 

children on the day and for their continued support.  

 

Tuesday 27th June 1.00 

STOP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

A little reminder that we stop for the summer holidays at 1pm on 

Tuesday 27th.  Children who receive free school meals will be given a 

school lunch on the day. 

 

OTHER INFO 

 

Classes – We are currently working on our classes for next session and 

will inform parents/carers as soon as possible of class structures and 

teachers for next session. 

 

Enhanced Transition –  

Children with an ASN will be given the opportunity to meet with their 

new teacher before we stop for the summer.  All teachers ensure that 

important information is passed on to the new teacher for a smooth 

transition. 

 

 

Your children continue to be a credit to all of you and a 

pleasure to teach and work with.   I wish you all a very 

happy and healthy summer holiday and look forward to 

another successful year next session.  Thank you for your 

continued support. 

Carol McCormick 


